
May 12, 1961 

Mr, Ellis Meyer 
67 Park Street 
Calcutta, India 

Dear Ellis: 

IT have just written to your mother regarding 
the visit of Sally and Aaron at our home, She will 
give you the details, 

I am curious as to why things seem to have 
stopped in mid-air in Calcutta with regard to the 
formation of a new Beth Din and affiliation with 
the Union. I had been optimistic when I left. 
Has anything untoward occurred? Is there any way 
in which T can help? 

I know that you are a busy man but I do pray 
that you will take the time to keep me informed 
of the major events. 

With all my fondest regards and hopes that 
we may be seeing each other again in the near 
future, 

Cordially yours, 

Rabbi Norman Lam


